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St Saviour’s C of E Academy

From Monday 9th September, 2019

Use of School Drive and Pedestrian Entrance
Due to health/safety reasons the gate between the staff carpark and the playgrounds will now be locked at all times. Please adhere to the following
Access to school at beginning and end of day (8.50am & 3.10pm/3.15pm)

· Pupil and parent access through the pedestrian gate only (near Pelican Crossing)

· There will no longer be access between the carpark and the playgrounds the gate will be locked.

· Pupils will not be allowed through the front school entrance before 9.00am (late arrivals only) – you will be redirected down the drive to the pedestrian entrance.
Access to Breakfast Club/After School Clubs
· Pedestrians (parents and pupils) to use the main drive and enter school through the main entrance. 

· Use marked path next to wall

· Children need to be accompanied/supervised at all times

Access to the School Office

· Please use the main drive access –  marked path next to wall

Nursery Lunchtime collection (11.45am/12.15pm)

Parents/Carers collecting nursery pupils at lunchtime please to use the main drive and wait outside main school entrance.

· Use marked path next to wall

· Children need to be accompanied/supervised at all times

Carpark

Carpark is for staff and visitors’ use only

Carpark not to be used to drop off/collect pupils unless by prior arrangement (exceptional circumstances)

Taxis are not to use the drive or carpark for drop off/pick up or to turn around – they need to park elsewhere.

Blue Badge holders can have access to carpark – please contact school office.

Pedestrians (parents and pupils) using the main drive access must remain vigilant at all times – Beware of moving vehicles!

Drivers given access to the carpark must adhere to the 5mph speed limit and remain vigilant at all times – Beware of pedestrians!
